
Reception Report - Week 6 

Weekly update from Ms Lilley’s reception class. 

Dear parents and carers, 

I hope you’re well       

I just wanted to take a minute to say a huge thank you and a big well done to all Reception children 

who have worked so hard during this unsettled year. They have all been super resilient super stars 

and coped with so many changes as the years progressed, I am so proud of you all! 

This is the children’s last week before the 6 weeks holidays and I hope that they enjoy all the events 

planned      

Sports Afternoon 

On Monday afternoon children will complete 5 events on the school field in their house teams. During the 

last half term, we have been practising event techniques. The children are ready to have fun and do their 

bit for their house team! Good luck! 

Children to come to school in their PE kit as usual. Thank you 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 

Through out the week the children will be assembling their own bird feeder made with recycled materials 

provided by Summerhill Nature Park. The children will bring them home as they make them as the week 

progresses. 

 

Whole school Picnic 

The whole school will be sitting in their bubbles on the school field for a picnic lunch on Wednesday. 

Don’t forget your packed lunch if you are bringing one to school. One will be provided if that has been 

requested. Fingers crossed that the weather holds       

 

Guided reading books 

This week all guided reading books will be collected in. Keep sharing stories with your child at home 

throughout the 6 weeks holidays, if you are able. This will help your child to keep up their phonic skill - 

blending to read - ready to start Sounds – Write in September as Year One pupils. 

Comes as you like day 

Come as you like day on Friday!  No Uniform       

Enjoy the holidays and stay safe during the 6-week break.  

Warmest regards,  

Ms Lilley  
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